

6215 N. L & N Turnpike | Buffalo, KY 42716 | 270-325-3242 lcwd1@scrtc.com | www.laruecountywater.com

September 15, 2020

Kent Chandler, Acting Executive Director Public Service Commission P.O. Box 615 Frankfort, KY 40601

Case Number - 2020-00234

Dear Mr. Chandler:

As required by the PSC Order for Case No. 2020-00234, we are informing the Commission that we plan to start construction on our project on September 25th, 2020.

Should you have question or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully,

Tim Bartley, General Manager Larue County Water District #1